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NOTICE

Allthe S.E/T.E./B.E. (IT) students are hereby informed that the project
competition is scheduled on 18™ April 2023 under techfiesta event.
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Ref. No. :NMIET/2022-23/ {1 ¢D Date: I} /oA-/Q.OLS

Invitation Letter

To,
Prob: Priyaces Nyas

NCER, Jalegas n,
Pung |

Subject: Invitation as a Guest/J udge for TechFiesta 2023 IT Department
Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings from NMIET, TalegaonDabhade, Pune.

TalegaonDabhade, Pune, we would like to invite you as guest for event of institute

TechFiesta 2023 in the Department of Information Technology on | 0412023 10 coRm

We would be honoured, if you would accept this invitation and join us for this event.

Thank you,
Regards

. a& y :
Mr. Ashish Manwatkar Dr.Vil 54/
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Record No.: ACDM/R/034

Nutan Maharashtra Vidya Prasarak Mandal’s Revision: 00

Nutan Maharashtra Inst. of Engg. & Tech. | Date: 15.06.2016

“Report of the event organized

To,

Department: IT

The Principal,

Through: The HOD IT

Reference:

Academic Year: 2022 - 2023

Date: 28/04/2023

Subject: Submission of the Report of project competition under the event techfiesta2k23*

Respected Sir,

We have conducted the project competition under the event techfiesta 2k23. The student came with new
innovative research ideas and presented the literature study about the project they are going to
implement. The judges from outside colleges were invited for the same.

Total No. of Participants: 38

Participants from Other Colleges: 08

Coordinator (IT Department): Prof. Kapil Wagh

Sr. No.

Date

Tittle

Important details of events

1

18/04/2023

Project Competition and
Jugaad (Best from Waste)

Project competition has been
conducted in which 38 students
participated from which 08 outside
NMIET students have participated.
This event coordinated by Prof.
Dheeraj Patil and Prof. Kapil Wagh
External Judges was appointed from
NCER, Pune

1. Prof. Priyanka Vyas

2. Prof. Ashwini Shinde

Coordinated by Praf. D}]eeraj Patil
and Prof. Kapil Wagh /
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Date: 24/04/2023
THANKING LETTER

To

Prof. Priyanka Vyas
Dept of Computer Engg,
NCER, Talegaon, Pune
Dear Sir,

We sincerely thank you for readily accepting our invitation and delivering an expert
for project competition at Nutan Maharashtra Institute of Engineering and Technology,
Talegaon Dabhade, Pune.

We are indeed, deeply indebted to you for sparing your valuable time for this event

and look forward to the same favourable support in future.

Thank you once again.

Head of Department
IT Dept




